




















Oconee County Board of Zoning Appeals   

 
 

415 S. Pine Street 
Walhalla, SC  29691 

Telephone (864)638-4218  Fax (864)638-4168 

 
……………………..LEGAL AD……………………… 

 
PLEASE ADVERTISE IN THE NEXT ISSUE 

OF YOUR NEWSPAPER 
 
TO: DAILY JOURNAL   [classadmgr@dailyjm.com] 
   
 
 

The Oconee County Board of Zoning Appeals will conduct a public hearing on Thursday, 
August 23th, 2012 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the County Administrative Complex, 
415 S. Pine Street, Walhalla, SC 29691. The applicant, Bonnie Holmes, is requesting a Special 
Exception to have a non-residential use, adult day care, in the Lake Keowee/Jocassee Overlay, 
located at 207 Fisherman Lane, TMS # 150-00-01-369.  If you would like additional information 
concerning these requests, please contact the Planning Department at 864-638-4218.   
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The Oconee County Board of Zoning Appeals conducted a public hearing on Thursday, 
August 16th, 2012 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the County Administrative Complex, 
415 S. Pine Street, Walhalla, SC 29691. The first applicant, Walt Carter, requested a reverse of 
staff decision regarding a property located along Cane Creek Landing Road TMS# 193-00-02-
004. The second applicant, Larry Brandt, requested a reverse of staff decision regarding the 
proposed rezoning of the properties along Biggerstaff Road and the surrounding area. The Board 
of Zoning Appeals moved the hearing for Cane Creek Landing Road and their decision for 
Biggerstaff Road and surrounding area to Thursday August 23, 2012 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council 
Chambers of the County Administrative Complex, 415 S. Pine Street, Walhalla, SC 29691.   If 
you would like additional information concerning these requests, please contact the Planning 
Department at 864-638-4218.   
 


